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SB 994 – Relating to juveniles 
 

 
SB 994 requires the person who receives a child into protective custody to request a 
criminal records check from the Department of Human Services on the noncustodial parent 
and all adults in the home prior to releasing the child to the noncustodial parent.  
 
The bill, preliminary staff measure summary, and fiscal impact statement are available on 
the Oregon Legislative Information System (OLIS). The measure previously had hearings in 
the Senate Human Services Committee on March 21 and 26, 2019.  
 
The bill has an indeterminate fiscal impact. If, after the bill is operational, DHS identifies a 
quantifiable and unmanageable workload and/or cost change directly related to this bill, 
the agency may seek a budget adjustment. No changes to the bill are being recommended. 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 994 be moved to the Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move SB 994 to the Full Committee with a do pass recommendation.  
(VOTE) 
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